
911 PSAP Upgrade Agreement - DMS-P1-24-07-10

DIVISION/OFFICE: Division of Telecommunications; Bureau of Public Safety

AUTHOR of BRIEF: Brian Marshall, Assistant Statewide 911 Coordinator

TOPIC: 911 PSAP Upgrade Plan – Agreement Signing

RELEVANT AUTHORITY (IF APPLICABLE): 365.177

LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE JURISDICTION (IF APPLICABLE):  N/A

CUSTOMERS: Marion County

BACKGROUND. The Department of Management Services (the Department) has been appropriated 

general revenue funds for the State fiscal year 2024–2025, specifically appropriation line 2971, the 

nonrecurring sum of $12,000,000 from the Emergency Communications System Trust Fund, Chapter 

2024-25, Laws of Florida, to fund Public Safety Answering Point Upgrades. The Department has the 

authority, in accordance with section 282.702 Florida Statutes (F.S.), to enter into this Agreement and to 

disburse the appropriated funds.

This agreement between the Department and the county is required to disburse the amount of $475,048.30

to Marion County from this fund. This disbursement is subject to the rules described within the agreement. 

These funds will be used for the implementation of 911 Next Generation Core Services (NGCS) within the 

county, which is an integral part of the Department’s plan to establish statewide 911 call routing in Florida. 

There will be no negative impact on the county or the Department.  


















































































